

18 September 2025

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Evening

Dear Parent/Carer.

As we come to the middle of your child's first half term at Meden School we want to share how well they have settled into life at our school. On Thursday 2nd October we are running a Meet the Tutor Evening from 4-7pm which will be made up of 5 min bookable appointments.

The appointments will be in school and will give you an opportunity to meet your child's Form Tutor. This will give tutors an opportunity to discuss Attitude to Learning (ATL), attendance this year and engagement in lessons during the first half term. The tutor will also be able to answer any other questions you may have about your child's year so far at Meden School.

Unfortunately, Mr Clark, tutor for 7A will not be available due to paternity leave, however there will be members of SLT attending and Mr Hyatt, Achievement Leader for Y7 will also be there.

You can book an appointment online using your MCAS app.

- Log on to your MCAS Parent Portal (www.mychildatschool.com)
- From the menu select Parents Evening
- Select your time
- Click Book

If you have never signed on to MCAS, simply use your registered email address to reset the password. If you have any difficulty logging on to your MCAS app please contact us on office@medenschool.co.uk

Booking will open at 6pm on Friday 19th September and will close at 12pm on 2nd October.

We look forward to seeing you on the 2nd October and sharing all the positive things your child has accomplished so far at Meden.

Kind regards

Mr S Morton Headteacher















